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Heller Offers Alternative for Unemployment Insurance Pay-for 

Proposes Paying for 3 month Extension While Preserving Medicare and Veterans’ Benefits 

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) announced a proposal that would pay for extending unemployment benefits for three months while also paying for them without cutting Medicare reimbursements or veterans’ benefits. 

“I want to help those who are actively seeking work, which is why I pushed my colleagues to join me and extend these benefits for three months without paying for them. I have even said I am supportive of extending unemployment benefits for 12-months without a specific pay for. If they are to be paid for, then the Senate must find a compromise that does not do more harm than good. This proposal is a common-sense alternative that preserves funding for Medicare providers and for veterans,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

In December, Senators Reed (D-RI) and Senator Heller introduced legislation (S. 1845) to extend unemployment benefits without paying for them. Last week, Senator Reed and the Majority Leader announced a proposal that would extend the benefits for 11 months and pay for them by extending the Ryan/Murray budget for an additional 16 months from through 2024 into 2025. 
Heller today announced this proposal as a compromise solution, which was negotiated with several of his Republican colleagues, as a path forward that could also garner support on both sides of the aisle.

Additional details regarding the Heller proposal:
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